
14.11.2017  [Year]
 

Minutes of Henfynyw Community Council 

meeting held at Llwyncelyn Memorial Hall 

on 14th of November 2017 at 7.30 pm 

Present: Councillors Garym Roberts (Vice-Chair), Gerallt Davies, 

Wyn Jones, Wyn Evans , Barry Owen and Ruby Williams. 

Also present: The County Councillor Marc Davies and the Clerk. 

Apologies: Councillors, Carys Morgan, Eiddwen Merritt and  

Jocelyn Andrew.  

Disclosure of personal and prejudicial interests: 
None. 

Confirmation of last month’s meeting: 
It was resolved to approve the minutes of the monthly meeting held 
in October and they were signed as being correct by the                
Vice-Chairman. 
Matters arising from the meeting: 
The clerk mentioned that arrangements were in place for the 
recycling vehicle to visit Dryslwyn Filling Station car park every 4 to 6 
weeks to give advice and ideas on recycling. 
After making enquiries with CADW, the clerk was informed that the 
signpost in Oakford was not listed, therefore the Highways 
Department were asked to repair and paint it. 
Planning Matters: 
None. 
Review of Parliamentary Constituencies: 
A letter was received from the Boundary Commission for Wales 
announcing its Revised Proposals for changes to Parliamentary 
constituencies in Wales. 
A report of the Revised Proposals is found on the Commissions’ 
website www.bcomm-wales.gov.uk or at 54 public locations across 
Wales. 
 
 
 

http://www.bcomm-wales.gov.uk/


14.11.2017  [Year]
 

Consultation on Waste Collection 
Ceredigion County Council announced that there is a Public 
Consultation to the proposed changes to Waste Collection Service. 
The document is available electronically at: 
www.services.technical@ceredigion.gov.uk 
Review of Local Development Plan (LDP) 
A letter was read from the Planning Policy and Research Services 
Manager mentioning the work on the new Local Development Plan. 
The members were asked to read the draft which is found at Neuadd 
Cyngor Ceredigion, Penmorfa, Aberaeron or at: 
www.ceredigion.gov.ul/ldp 
Comments will be discussed and forwarded in the next meeting. 
Consider Financial Requests 
A letter was received from Aberaeron Town Improvements 
Committee asking for financial support towards their appeal to 
purchase The mid Ceredigion First Responder Vehicle. It was passed 
unanimously to give £200. 
An invoice was received from the Wales Audit Office for £163.50. 
Any Other Business: 
Councillors Wyn Jones and Barry Owen attended the Area Meeting 
for One Voice Wales where several interesting points were 
discussed. 
County Councillor Marc Davies mentioned to the committee that 
arrangements were ongoing for the plans of installing a pavement on 
Rhiwgoch. 
 
The meeting finished at 8.35. 
 
The next meeting will be on the 12th of December. 
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